
 

 Notice No.: SN/2008-105  

31 August 2020 

 

Dear Parents / Guardians, 

 

In accordance with the Secretary of Education’s remarks during the government press conference 

earlier today, the School will adopt a phased approach to class resumption.  For both the IB and 

NSS sections, our resumption schedule is summarized as follows: 

 

Grade 12 will resume classes at school on Wednesday, 16 September 

Grades 7 and 11 will resume classes at school on Wednesday, 23 September 

Grades 8, 9 and 10 will resume classes at school on Tuesday, 29 September 

 

As safety is our primary concern, students are strongly advised to proceed with eLearning 

arrangements at home through Zoom and avoid returning to school before the aforementioned 

resumption dates for their respective grade levels. 

 

The School will issue a notice with further details on the logistical arrangements of class 

resumption by Wednesday, 2 September.  Please stay tuned to the DBS School website for further 

updates on this changing situation. 

 

Thank you for your attention. 

 

 

 Yours faithfully, 

 

  
 _________________ 

 R.K.Y. Cheng 

 Headmaster 

 

 


